
8 AND 40 
CHAPEAU NATIONALE’ 

APRIL 2024  
HAT BOX ARTICLE 

 
 

We just celebrated Easter, Christ’s rising and our suns forgiven; now we re getting 
ready to celebrate the women who gave birth, Mother’s Day.  Remember our 
Special Children, those who have lung and other repertory diseases.  When you 
present a gift to your MOTHER, please give a gift to our SPECIAL CHILDREN too. 
 
I need to make a correction to my last month article regarding the Golden Sails 
Hotel.  I made the statement that the hotel was not fancy and did not complete 
my statement.  The statement should have read “The Golden Sail Hotel is not 
fancy, with glitz and glamour, but it is extremely well run, the staff is helpful and 
professional, and the food is fantastic.   
 
We are in the last few months of the year.  Please, if you have not completed your 
donation, get them into your Departmental as soon as possible.  Remember the 
deadlines for your donations and year-end reports.  Do not forget to include a 
supplemental with your year-end reports so you can highlight your Salon’s & 
Departemental’s activities.   
 
I am so proud of our Partners and what they have accomplished so for this year, 
and I look forward to hearing about your activities for the rest of the year. I hope 
to see many of you in Long Beach in September 2024. 
  
 
 
In fun and fellowship, 
Linda Diebel  
Chapeau Nationale’ 

  
 

 
 
  

 


